
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Central Academy National Honor Society Member,  
 

To be selected to join the National Honor Society is an honor that should be taken very 

seriously. Please do not join NHS merely to add an accolade to your résumé. Be sure that you 

are ready and willing to uphold the expectations and requirements that are spelled out in the by-

laws. The by-laws of the Central Academy Chapter of the National Honor Society are available 

online. From the CATA homepage, click on Parents and Students from the top menu and then 

Student Life Organizations (the second selection). Please read them carefully, particularly 

Article X, Discipline and Dismissal; Article VIII, Meetings and Attendance; and Article IX, 

Activities and Service Expectations.   

 

Also, be sure that your parents read the by-laws as well.  We suggest that you read them 

together!  After reading, you and your parents are asked to sign the acknowledgement below. If 

you are found in violation of the by-laws and/or school policies, you may be put on probation or 

called to appear in front of faculty council where you may face dismissal should conditions 

warrant.  

 

If you have any questions concerning the by-laws please discuss them with Ms. Christensen 

before signing.  Your signature is your commitment to honor and uphold the expectations and 

responsibilities required of every National Honor Society member.  
 

I acknowledge that I have read, understand, and will abide by the by-laws of the Central 

Academy Chapter of the National Honor Society.    
 

_____________________________________________ 
Student Name (print) 

_____________________________________________   ______________________ 
Student signature       Date 

 

I acknowledge that I have read, understand, and will support my student in abiding by the 

by-laws of the Central Academy Chapter of the National Honor Society.    
 

_____________________________________________   ______________________ 
Parent signature        Date 


